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Dear Parents/ Carers,  

We would like to invite you to come and support your child/ren at Sports Day this year, which is being 

held during the afternoon of Thursday 27th June, from 1pm until 3:10pm approx.  

There will be a mixture of activity/sports stations followed by the more traditional running races. 

Every child will take part in the 7 activity stations, where they will all represent and earn points for 

their houses. The 8th station is a rest stop. Children will move around in year groups, supported by 

either their Class Teacher or Teaching Assistant. During this part of Sports Day, parents and family 

members will be able to watch their children take part at each station from the centre of the field. 

Following the completion of this stage, the children will then move to sit under the gazebos, for a 

well-earned rest, whilst we move to the traditional positions, sitting alongside the running track.  

The PTA will be selling refreshments during the afternoon.   

The second part of Sports Day will follow the more traditional running races, where every child will 

have the opportunity to once again, represent and earn points for their houses in an event of their 

choice.  

For parents/carers of children new to the school this will be their first Sports Day. For your 

information, all children are placed into one of 3 houses and we will ensure they are wearing a bib, of 

their house colour. They will require a pair of trainers with good grip, a hat and sun cream already 

applied (although you may want to send them in with cream to reapply during the afternoon) if it is a 

hot day, or a warm sweater if it is cold, Finally, a water bottle is essential on this day. Children will 

come to school already dressed in their PE kit. 

We look forward to seeing you on the day.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Miss Debling 

PE Subject Leader 

 


